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Subject:  New Frequently Asked Questions on EMTALA 

 

 

CMS issued Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) clarifying requirements and considerations for 

hospitals and other providers related to the Emergency Medical Treatment and Labor Act 

(EMTALA) during the COVID-19 pandemic. The FAQs address questions around patient 

presentation to the emergency department, EMTALA applicability across facility types, qualified 

medical professionals, medical screening exams, patient transfer and stabilization, telehealth, and 

other topics. 
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https://www.cms.gov/medicareprovider-enrollment-and-certificationsurveycertificationgeninfopolicy-and-memos-states-and/emergency-medical-treatment-and-labor-act-emtala-requirements-and-implications-related-covid19


 

 


